
 

 
The American Heritage Girls Pen Pal 
Program is a unique and fun opportunity  
for girls to make friends in other Troops 
across the nation! 

 

All Levels can participate, and each girl will receive a girl pen pal from a different state at the 
same Program Level.  Girls can write letters, send pictures and cards by mail, or communicate by 
email.  Girls can choose to keep their 2019 pen pal, and all participants will receive a Pen Pal 
Patch from their Troop Coordinators to place on the back of their vest or sash. 

 
How do I sign up? 
What are the requirements? 
 
AHG Pen Pal Registration will be open November 
1st through November 30th, 2019, 11:59 pm 
Eastern Standard Time. 
 
Email invitations to register for the 2020 AHG Pen 
Pal Program will be sent to AHG families who are 
registered for the 2019-2020 Program Year.  This 
email invitation will be the ONLY way to 
register for the 2020 Pen Pal Program. 
 
The registration fee will be $8 per girl.   
 
Girls are committing to communicate at least once 
per month during the 2020 calendar year.  Parents 
are also pledging to assist their daughters in 
persevering in this commitment. 

 
Remember 
 Girls who register for the Pen Pal Program will have a chance to design the 2020 patch. 

 An AHG Pen Pal Pinterest Board will be made available to show fun ideas for 
communication.  

 Older girls can explore, with their parents’ permission, social media or texting options. 

 Matches will be emailed at the beginning of January instead of December.   
 

For more information visit: https://americanheritagegirls.org/parents
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